Dr. Bastien Presents at First-Ever Pan-African Psychology Congress

Dr. Gilberte (Gigi) Bastien represented Morehouse School of Medicine at the first-ever Pan-
African Psychology Congress, which was held in Durban, South Africa, on September 18-21.
Dr. Bastien presented on her recent work focusing on the mental health consequences of
Ebola for survivors and affected communities in Liberia. Her participation in this historical
meeting was also an important first step in cultivating partnerships with the Forum of African
Psychology as well as the Pan African Psychology Union.
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